
 

 

 

AJB/Cir 11/2017/HOD/0002/Nov2017       Date: 11.14.17 

THE DEPARTMENT OF HIFZ-UL-QURAN 

Dear Parent, 

Alhamdullilah, for the past 19 years, we at Al-Ain Juniors School have been providing coaching facilities to 

our children to help them improve their reading and pronunciation of the Holy Quran especially those who are 

interested in doing Hifz. 

We have a separate a department by name ‘Department of Hifz-ul-Quran’ wherein Hifz is done during 

school hours. Those who are interested may please contact their Vice Principal, (Primary School) to register their 

name. 

Students will be pre-assessed to evaluate their Arabic recitation skills to facilitate setting of individual targets 

for them to achieve during the coaching. Only those students, who qualify the oral assessments, shall be allowed to 

take up Hifz-ul-Quran classes.  

The students who opt for Hifz classes will be taught Hifz during any of the two following periods: 

 Assembly Period (Monday & Wednesday) 

 Home Room 

 Tilawah Period 

 Art Period 

Students will have to forgo the above mentioned classes for the same. 

The last date for admission is 16th November 2017. 

- AJB Administration 

……………………………………………………………… cut here and return to Vice Principal…………………………………………………………… 

P. O. Box 80718, Al Ain, UAE 

www.alainjuniors.com 

Webmaster@alainjuniors.com 

     CONFIRMATION SLIP 

HIFZ Classes 2017/ Grade 3 and 4 

I, ___________________________________, Parent of ______________________________________________ 

who studies in Grade ____ and section _____ hereby give my written consent to enrol my child for Hifz – ul – 

Quran class for A.Y. 2017 – 18. I understand that my child will be attending his Hifz lessons during Homeroom. 

Name: __________________________________ 

Signature:      Mobile No.    Date: 


